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I am writing to oppose HB 3166, which proposes major alterations to our state's 

election process. After examination of the bill's provisions and its potential 

ramification, I believe this legislation would adversely affect the integrity of our 

electoral system. It undermines party representation and weakens political 

accountability.  

This system could be exploited by political operatives flooding the ballot with 

candidates to split votes and manipulate which candidates advance. 

Besides, this is a dark, back door attempt to over ride the results of the recent vote 

where much of this was rejected. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB 3166. 


